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Course of Procedure

Autumn 2009: Submission of the application for the 
zoning procedure

End of 2009: Pre-Scoping
June 2010: Espoo-Notification
August 2010: Scoping-Session: discussion and August 2010: Scoping-Session: discussion and 

gathering of additional suggestions 
and proposals

October 2010: Information on the Probable Scope of 
Examination; decision on a future 
Scoping-Session in 2011

December 2010: Presentation of Developer’s 
Documents 



Current developments

- Since Autumn 2010:

Development of 
the EIA-Documents

- Delay due to investigation 
work of the developer:

next Scoping-Session 
approx. end of 2011



In the process

• Coordination and close collaboration of Danish and German 
Espoo-authorities and the developer

• Ministry of Economic Affairs Schleswig-Holstein introduced a 
non-governmental dialogue between planning authorities, 
the Ministry as well as NGO’sthe Ministry as well as NGO’s

• Results of the “Dialogforum Fehmarnbeltquerrung” will not 
be binding but shall be considered by developer and 
authorities

From October 2012 on: 
Presentation of EIA-documents, 
Application for the Initiation of the Consultation Process
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